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The Scotch Whisky Action Fund was launched in
December 2013 as part of the industry’s continuing
commitment to promote responsible drinking and tackle
alcohol-related harm, providing £100,000 of funding
annually.

The key aim of the Fund is to invest in groups and
organisations that have innovative plans to reduce the
impact of alcohol-related harm in Scotland’s
communities.
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The Fund is managed by an independent charity, Foundation Scotland, on behalf of the SWA.
Applications are to be submitted by 2 July 2020. Applications for funding are assessed by an
independent Awards Panel, chaired by Dame Joan Stringer. Decisions are communicated in early
September. The maximum award that can be granted is £25,000. A project can be supported for a
maximum of three years. Full details on the Fund’s criteria and how to apply can be found on our
webpage www.foundationscotland.org.uk/programmes/scotch-whisky-action-fund/

To date the Fund has made awards to 48 projects across Scotland working with national (Barnardos,
Waverley Care) and local charities and community groups. The projects supported come from across
Scotland, from Orkney in the North, the Highlands, the central belt (including Edinburgh and
Glasgow), Islay in the west to Dumfries and Galloway in the South.

Projects have included those delivering alcohol education in schools and beyond the school setting,
including diversionary activities, peer-to-peer education and through theatre and interactive
workshops. In addition to the education projects working with U18s, the Fund has also been
supporting projects working with carers, parents, supporting children and young people affected by
problematic parental alcohol use, families where a parent is in recovery as well as alcohol awareness
for older age groups.

Following a review of the Fund in 2018 it is now focused on supporting new/innovative or pilot
initiatives which deliver targeted interventions designed to tackle-alcohol related harms in Scotland's
communities.

Details of the projects currently being supported by the Fund can be found overleaf.

We also hold annual learning events which gives members and other stakeholders the opportunity to
hear directly from the funded projects. The aim of such events is to find out what works and to support
development of best practice.

The Association announced in 2018 this important initiative should
continue and extended it to 2023. This amounts to £1 million of
funding over 10 years.




